

Glebe Farm School, Burney Drive, Glebe Farm Wavendon, Milton Keynes, MK17 8XY enquiries@glebefarmschool.co.uk Headteacher: Mr Matthew Shotton www.glebefarmschool.co.uk

EFARMS

9th September 2022

Dear Parent/Carers,

What an amazing first week it has been at Glebe Farm for our students.

They have settled in fantastically and have brought such enthusiasm and enjoyment to this wonderful building.

On Wednesday we saw the launch of our iPads for our year seven learners and what a fantastic experience it was. Some of our learners reported the day as being "one of the best days of their lives" and another student said "they never ever had the experience of opening an Apple product." This is just the beginning and an example of the experiences that learners at Glebe Farm School will receive.

We are fully aware that we've had some technical issues with our 'My Child at School' app and we apologise profusely for any inconvenience that this has caused. I would like to reassure you that we are working extremely hard to rectify this issue and hopefully within the coming days this will no longer be a problem for you as a family. I would just like to bring to your attention that no child has gone without food this week however, in the purpose of being open and transparent it's worth noting that when the system is up and running for you, if your child has had a hot meal/snack this week your account will show a negative balance. Any credit placed on the account will first be used to clear the debt.

Free School Meals: we are currently working with our provider to get Glebe Farm School installed on the system. We will notify you when this is ready for use. Each child can receive a meal deal, which consists of a hot lunch and dessert for £2.70 each day. Once your eligibility has been confirmed we will credit your account £2.70 per day for each day your child has had a meal since starting at Glebe.

The Pantry are working hard to prepare menus with prices to send out to all Year 7 families, any queries/problems for Year 7 regarding their account, please call school on 01908 794400 and we will pass you to the kitchen.

Any issues with ordering meals for Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 please email office@thepantrycatering.co.uk.

As always if you would like to discuss this further or if you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact the school, either in person or via the telephone and we would be more than happy to answer any questions you may have.

Thank you for your trust and support. Yours sincerely,

MP Shotton

Matthew Shotton Head Teacher

